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Welcome back everyone!   

We are so happy to have our community together. Every September, we have some 

settling in to do.  During the settling in stage, we count our students and we 

recount our students.  We check to see who is returning, who is on vacation and 

who has moved away. 

 As school ended in June, we knew that some our students and their families were 

moving to new schools and new neighbourhoods.  This September we have learned 

that 17 students are not returning to our school.  We are welcoming 32 new 

students in grades one through five.   

 Over the next few days, we will determine how many classes we will 

need at each grade level.  Once we determine the organization and our 

staffing requests have been considered by our District Leadership 

team, we will meet to build our classes for the school year.   

In the meantime, we are getting reacquainted with our returning 

students and getting to know our new students.  We are making 

sure that everyone learns about the ‘Aspenwood Way’ – some of our school 

traditions that make it easy for us to learn, to have fun and to be safe at school.   

Thank you for your patience. 

Laurie Birnie, Principal 


